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Dear Sislers:

what a change a month makes, from a hot humid August day to a
much more comfortable September afternoon/evening. Denise
was solely missed and hopefully she will be back in her
normal position at our next meeting. In the meantime I will
try to give you a quick summary of the meeting and several
other- items of potential interest.

B rrancis-Jlll, Cal, Holly B kelly
Dana i Tammy -, Janice , and we
and significant other Yvette.

We had Jean

. Denise

we lcome Jackie

There were two items decided for future activities.

Our regular October 9th regular meeting will be a popcorn and
movie night. Jean has graciously offer to bring her
TV/VCR and supply the popcorn. The feature attraction will
be The Crying Game with the Jackie Loren make-up video as
distributed by Wildside as a opening attraction. The Jackie
Loren video will start at 6:30 with the crying game to follow
ati7i- 28 OF

The other item that was decided was to make a group visit to
the Canadian Crossdresser Club / Wildside in Toronto. This
will be in adjacent to not in place of our regular meeting.
Since the CCDC has change their meeting dates to the second
and fourth Saturdays of the month dictates it will have to be
on the fourth Saturday of some future month. Due to holidays
in November and December we are looking at January or
February with February taking preference among the members at
the meeting. Please drop a note if you might wish to
participate and preference to which month.

Future Dates and Functions
Oct. 9 - see above
Nov. 13 - Styles on Video
Dec. 11 - Xmas Party
Jan. 8 - Tag Sale
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-Nclosed is a iLlyer to the Erie Sisters Gala River de

i
Weekend. If any of You have ever considered Spending an
entire day (or more) enfemme here is the chance for You to do

SO. I went last Year and had a fantastic time, ] would

<

highly recommend it for one and ali= The atmosphere is relax
and casual ang exXcept for the fact it came to a too quick end
there were N0 problems. It is only a two hour drive from
Buffalo and for those who might Wish t¢ drive down ind back

while dress RS POSSible tn do
~CAr =-‘al]l my male cloths were |
registration for this year has g

OP (I did so last

Also enclosed is the article Joan and myself did for the
Niagara Gazette which was in the Sunday September 19 issue.
I believe j¢t is a wel]l done article but YOU can make up vour
own mind. Please write 1f you have any feedback regarding
this article or any other iten SO We can jissue it in the next
newsletter,

F'T ;

‘eTe 1S now a make=up mirro available at the meeiing place
Please ask for it jif it is not out when vou arrive.

t me wish vou all a happy 1nniver<ary Since we are one vear
i






